
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]  
Sent: April-20-15 12:40 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2014-0370 
 

LETTER OF COMMENT 

Comments: 
Small communities are being pinched by the inaccuracies and disastrous ways Hydro 1 and other 
small independently owned hydro companies conduct business until the ways are fixed and The 
liberal government leaders put in jail there should be a freeze on all hydro rates no longer will 
the ontario consumers tolerate this kind of abuse on our friends and loved ones we will continue 
protesting, gathering masses, until our voices are heard CITY CENTERS NEED RURAL 
ONTARIO without us you are nothing! ENOUGH is ENOUGH!!!! 
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